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and have verified the content is safe.

Hi Jeremiah,

I would guess this isn't the proper method to comment on the above referenced proposal, but I'll use this
emal to give you our position. At least you'll know we won't be filing a complaint once a decision is made.

My wife and | are the owners of Lot #12, which is attached to the proposal on the southwest boundary.

Both of us support the request for the variance with reference to the 20 foot reduction of the 25 foot front
lot line setback, resulting in a 5 foot setback.

If you have any questions, feel free to email me or text to 425 268-8001.
Jeff and Judy Bohnet

981 Pinnacle Lane Lot #12.
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